
  
  
  
  

  Eid Al-Adha holiday 

  September 28, 2014  

According to the Prime Minister announcement on the occasion of Eid Al-Adha , the Amman Stock
Exchange (ASE) will have a holiday starting from Sunday morning 05 October 2014 until Tuesday
evening 07 October 2014.
The ASE will be back to work on Wednesday 08 October 2014.
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